
Minutes of May 21, 2018 City of Fairhope Parking Authority Meeting 
 
Present were Randy Williams, Bob Mannich, Beth Fugard and Mike Lyons 
 
A request was made by Wade Mitchell from AT&T to run fiber optic lines underground in the 
alley between the City Parking Garage and Fairhope Ave, from Church St. to the rear of Master 
Joes for high speed internet service to the Hampton Inn, primarily, and other businesses on 
Fairhope Ave, in the future.  
 
A motion to approve was made by Bob Mannich and seconded by Randy Williams. All in 
attendance voted to grant permission to AT&T to proceed with the project. 
 
Minutes from the last meeting were not approved as we cannot remember who took them last 
time...... 
 
Mike Lyons 

 


